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Dear Parent/Carer 

READING BOOK AMNESTY 

We have been conducting a review of our reading books in Reception and our stocks are, sadly, a 

little depleted.  

 

The children were all sent home with 2 reading books at the beginning of the first lockdown and 

whilst many of them have been returned we think there might still be some on bookshelves at 

home.  We should therefore be grateful if you would you have a look to see if you do have any 

school reading books from Reception at home and send them back to school in your child’s book 

bag. 

 

Thank you so much for your help. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Skidmore 

Assistant Head & Reception Year Leader 

 


